

4500 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20016-5690 \cdot (202) 885-8600

November 18, 1991

Howard A. Snyder, Secretary/Treasurer Wesleyan Theological Society United Theological Seminary 1810 Harvard Boulevard Dayton OH 45406

Dear Dr. Snyder:

On behalf of Wesley Theological Seminary, I would like to invite the Wesleyan Theological Society to hold its annual meeting here at the Society's earliest convenience. I understand that this invitation obligates us to provide meeting room facilities and the setting up of local accommodations for the members of the Society who will attend. Dr. Douglas Strong has agreed to serve as the local arrangements coordinator for this meeting.

Sincerely,

M. Douglas Meeks, Dean

ar

cc: Douglas Strong